COF1.
Lloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

11th September, 1954.

Dear Sir,
De I am in receipt of your letter of

the 10th instant advising 11 hull and 21

machinery plans in connexion with the proposed
classification of the motor vessels "HENRY HORN",
"GONSUL HORN" and "THERESE HORN'.

These plans were received in this Office
today shortly after 12 o'clock noon, and 1 have
to thank you for your very prompt attention in
this matter, | ‘

1 am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

¢. He F. Priess, E8qs,
HAMBURG .
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